

Standard Provider Letter for Refunds Less Than \$25

Dear Provider or Billing Office,

Premera Blue Cross Blue Shield of Alaska doesn't send a letter requesting a refund for overpayments of less than \$25 per claim. Please use this form for your documentation purposes.

If you still wish to refund an overpayment for an amount less than \$25, you may do so by sending a check made payable to the health plan. Please note, you will not receive a receipt or a revised Explanation of Payment for your refund.

Send your refund to:

Premera Blue Cross Blue Shield of Alaska Attn: Finance Department P. O. Box 327 Seattle WA 98111-0327

For overpayments of \$25 or more, use the Overpayment Notification Form available at premera.com/ak/provider/reference/forms/ in the Claims, Billing, Appeals section.

Thank you,

Premera Blue Cross Blue Shield of Alaska Finance Department